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Internal Assessment (Quiz) 
 

Dear Students,  

Greetings from BVDU CDOE!!!  

All students are informed that, the last date for submission of 

quiz for all regular subjects/courses for current semester is 

further extended up to 29th March 2022.  

Those students who have not submitted the quiz previously, 

please note that, this is the last chance to submit your 

Internal Assessment (Quiz) of respective courses/ subject. 

If anyone fails to submit the quiz on or before the extended due date, 

CDOE will not the responsible for your academic credit loss of the 

respective course/subject. 

Hence, you are instructed to ensure the timely submissions of all 

regular courses/subjects. Also, you need to ensure that all these 

submissions related to your respective subject happen through the 

single SWAYAM ID. With regards, BVDU CDOE, Pune 
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